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Friday, 28 June 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of year 6 children 

 

End of School Trip to Crocky Trail! 

 

As usual, we will be taking the year 6 children on a final trip out. We will be heading to the “Crocky Trail” in Chester 

at a cost of only £16.00 per pupil. All payments must be made via the School Gateway App. If anyone has any problems 

logging on, please contact the office.  

 

The trip will take place on Tuesday 23rd July, leaving school at about 9:15am and to make sure we complete the whole 

trail, we will not return to school until approximately 3.30pm.  

 

Children who are eligible for a free school meal will have a packed lunch provided for them, if you could please select 

sandwiches for them for that date on https://www.live-kitchen.co.uk/ . All other children will need to bring a packed 

lunch in a disposable carrier bag with them or alternatively, choose and pay for a sandwich via https://www.live-

kitchen.co.uk/ . They will be responsible for carrying their own lunch around with them and so it is wise to only bring 

items that they can throw away.   

  

All of the day will be spent outdoors, so please consider this on the morning of the trip. If it looks like it will be sunny 

– sun cream, a hat and plenty of drinks will be needed. If it looks like it may be cold and wet, then warm waterproof 

clothes are essential. The children do not have to wear school uniform but sensible/comfortable shoes are a must. 

From previous experience, the children may end up very muddy and so old clothing would be the best option.  

 

If you have any queries or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

The Year 6 Team  
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